
Curt & Susan 12/31/2020

Melody,

We are so glad to have found Seeking Shalom Acres when looking to adopt a Great 
Pyreness.   You were wonderful to work with from our initial communication on your adoption 
process till we picked up the new addition to our family.   We appreciated the information, 
weekly pictures and updates on the puppies development. 

 

Immediately when we met Yeti(Zircon) we fell in love with him.  He is a healthy and well 
adjusted puppy.  Yeti quickly became a valued family member.   His personality is shinning 
through with a combination of comical and definitely mischievous.   Yet he is gentle and loves 
playing with our grandchildren.   It is obvious by Yeti that you and your family give the puppies
a great start in life.  We would definitely recommend you and your family to anyone looking for
a Great Pyrenees. 

 

Thank you and your family for taking such good care of Yeti!

Curt & Susan


